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Dear Parents, 

On behalf of all MHS staff members, I would like to welcome back students and families and extend a warm 

welcome also to our new students and their families for another year of learning and enriching experiences 

at Manor House British Primary School.  

I do hope you enjoyed the summer holiday and the students have come back refreshed for the new school 

year at our campus. The teachers and staff of MHS are excited to be working with you to provide the best 

educational experience possible for our students.  

I am looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest 

potential. 

 

Kindly note that the finance department has 

emailed all parents regarding the 1
st
 tuition 

installment .Please check your inbox/ junk /spam 

to make sure you have received the email. If not, 

please contact the administration. Kindly note that 

the students who have not paid fees will not 

receive the textbooks. The finance office is 

available from Sunday to Thursday from 8:30 am-

12:00 pm. 

Dates to Remember 

July 30
th

 : Uniform sales begin 

August 29– September 5
th

 : Bring supplies 

September 5
th

 : Orientation 

September 6
th

: First day of school: for all classes 

September 28
th

: Prophet’s Birthday 
 

ORIENTATION SCHEDULE 

     TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 5
th

, 2023 

 

                                                          FS1A&B:          8:30 am-9:15 am 

FS2A&B:          9:15 am- 10:00 am 

Years 1A&B:   10:00 am-10:45 am 

Years 2A&B:   10:45am-11:30 am 

Years 3A&B :  11:30 am-12:15 pm 

Years 4A&B :  12:15 pm- 1:00  pm 

Years 5A&B :   9:15 am- 10:00 am 

Years 6A&B :  10:00 am-10:45 am 
Please note the following: 

 *Orientation will be in person in the classroom 

*Only one parent is allowed to attend. If twins/siblings in the same orientation timing, kindly each parent is 

advised to attend in one class. 

*No students are allowed in the orientation sessions. 

*Please read the handbook on the school website before orientation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Supply lists can be found on the MHS website: mhsbritish.com:  

Cambridge Primary   Letters and Notices  Supply Lists. 

 Parents may bring all supplies to the admin starting August 28
th

. Please make sure your child's 

supplies are clearly labelled with name and class level. 


